Ref: G'ON/JC

Your Ref: Telephone: 0141 577 2000 Fax: 0141 577 2037

Email: SchoolMail@st-ninians.e-renfrew.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Gerry O'Neil, BSc (Hons)

Date: 22 August 2023



St Ninian's High School Rouken Glen Road Giffnock East Renfrewshire G46 6UG

Dear Parent

40th Anniversary Inaugural Mass

This year we are celebrating our 40th Anniversary. We would like to invite you to our 40th Anniversary Inaugural Mass which will take place on Tuesday, 27th August at 7pm. This is this first event of our Academic year and an opportunity to celebrate the 40 years Saint Ninian's has served our community so well.

This year we are delighted to welcome our main celebrants, Archbishop William Nolan of the Archdiocese of Glasgow and Bishop John Keenan of the Diocese of Paisley. They will be joined by our own school Chaplain, Canon Stephen Baillie, Father Joe McGill and Canon Eddie Cameron.

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday night if you are able to attend.

Kind regards

9 ONe

Gerry O'Neil Head Teacher

24.02



Celebrating 40 years of Catholic Education